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                         NOTICE POSTED 
As of Jan 1, 2022, and the U.S. Federal Government: Department of Health and 
Human Services, Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services.            
You have the right to receive a “Good Faith 
Estimate” (GFE) explaining how much your 
medical care is anticipated to cost.  
If requested, under U.S. Federal Law 2799B-6, The No Surprises 
Act of 2021, certain health care providers must give patients, 
orally and in writing, an estimate of the bill for medical (mental 
health) services.  This became effective Jan 1, 2022. 

You have the right to receive Good Faith Estimates (GFE) for 
the total expected cost of any non-emergency service.  This 
includes related costs like Intake Assessments, Counseling, and 
Case Management (including Super Bills, referrals, letters, etc.).   

You can ask your health care provider for a written Good Faith 
Estimate before you schedule a service.  Be sure the health care 
provider has given you a GFE at least one business day before 
your medical service is performed or charged.   

If you receive a bill that is $400 or more than your Good Faith 
Estimate, you can dispute the bill.  Keep copies of paperwork 
related to the health care provider’s published fees for services, 
your GFE, and any charges or bills received.   

For more information about your right to a Good Faith Estimate, 
visit www.cms.gov/nosurprises.  Or call 1-877-696-6775.           
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